
Steve Muller 
Consultant Relationship Manager 
Nationwide Retirement Plans 
One Nationwide Plaza 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
 

Steve,  

Champaign County has engaged The 457 Consulting Group to provide investment consulting services for 
the deferred compensation retirement plan.  

Please accept this letter as authorization to provide The 457 Consulting Group all data related to the 
plan, along with viewing only access to the plan sponsor website.  Justin Pisellini is our contact at The 
457 Consulting Group and all information can be sent to the address below, or by email at 
justin.pisellini@lpl.com.  

The 457 Consulting Group 
126 S County Farm Rd, Floor 2 
Wheaton, IL 60187 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 

 

 


